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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 4 August 2009, the Law, Justice and Safety Committee received a referral from Parliament to conduct an inquiry into alcohol-related violence.
2. As this is a matter of interest to many government agencies a whole-of-Government submission was prepared.
3. Cabinet approved the whole-of-Government submission being provided to the inquiry.

4. Attachments
· Letter Premier to Committee 6 October 2009
· Queensland Government Submission to the Inquiry into Alcohol-Related Violence in Queensland
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